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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am a fourth grade teacher at Gresham Arthur Academy. I support HB 3444 because 

this directly impacts me and my students. My students deserve fair funding. 80% per 

student is not fair or equitable compared to the funding of traditional public schools. I 

have had multiple students this year that have changed from a traditional public 

school that were told they were 'unteachable' and after moving to my charter school 

they have thrived. I am able to give them one on one help and truly have seen how 

much they have grown. Knowing that our students are receiving less funding is 

disheartening and unacceptable to me as a teacher.   


